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Dear Jefferson Families, 

Jefferson School staff would like to acknowledge our parent and community volunteers this 
week.  They are an integral part of our school and support us in so many ways from helping teachers 
in classrooms to organizing school functions and events.  We would not have such an amazing 
school without the extra support.  Furthermore, if you run into any of our MJPFA members, please 
give them an extra thank you this week as well.  The countless hours they put in to support our 
students does not go unnoticed and we thank you! 

With warmer weather coming our way, we need to keep in mind the school dress code 
policies.  Shorts, skirts, and dresses need to be fingertip length.  Also, leggings must be accompanied 
with an item over them that is fingertip length.  Sleeveless tops are allowed as long as the strap is 4 
fingers wide.  We thank you for your continued support!   
 
With only 14 days left of school, it is important to continually check our webpage, weekly 
announcements and messages that come home.  Below are important event taking place over the 
next three weeks: 
 

May 8 – May 17 8th Grade Exit Interviews 
Monday, May 8       8th Grade vs Staff Basketball game 1:30 – 2:15, Gym 
May 9 – May 11       Talent Show Auditions 3:00 – 4:00, Gym 
Wed., May 10          Hawkapalooza @ Hawkins School, Jefferson Band will be performing, 5:00 
Thurs., May 11        Spring Pops Concert @ 6:30  
Tues., May 16         Jefferson’s Got Talent, Talent Show, 2:00, Gym 
Wed., May 17          Honor’s Night, 6:30, Gym 
Thurs., May 18        8th Graders at Great America 
Fri., May 19             Class of the Year Party 
Tues., May 23         Ice Cream Social, 1:30, Cafeteria 
Thurs., May 25        Last Day of School, Graduation Ceremony at 7:30, Grad. Dance at 9:00 

 
Thank you for your continued support, communication, and taking the time to read the Jefferson 
newsletter.  Feel free to contact me at any time at awooten@sjcoe.net or (209) 835-3053 with any 
questions, comments, or suggestions. 
 

Alyssa Wooten  
Principal 

mailto:awooten@sjcoe.net


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

GRADUATION INFORMATION 

• Honors Night – May 17th 6:30 – 8:00 pm 

• Great America – May 18th (NO tank tops, NO shorty shorts, NO bathing 
suits 

• Ice Cream Social – May 23rd 1:30 – 3:00 pm 

• The BIG day – May 25th Graduation 7:30 – 9:00 pm, Graduation Dance 
9:00 - MIDNIGHT 

 

REMINDERS: 

If you are planning on moving this summer.  Please advise the office 
as soon as possible. 

Stop by and check to see if any of the jackets, coats, and lunch pails 
belong to your student.  Anything left at the end of the school year 

will be donated to a local charity. 

Please pick up all medications and inhalers from the office before 
the last day of school.   



 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Intra-District Open Enrollment for 
2017-2018 School Year 

 
Parents/guardians who would like to request a transfer for their children to attend one 
of our schools, rather than their assigned or current school, may do so between May 1 
and May 16, 2017. Intra-district request forms are available at all four school sites and 
the Jefferson School District office. Please return your completed form to any school 
site or the district office between May 1 and May 16.  
 
Intra-district requests will be considered only if there is space available at a particular 
site and grade level. Throughout the spring, enrollment and grade level numbers at 
each site will be closely monitored. Families will be notified of the decision the first 
week of June.  
 
If you are interested, a copy of the board policy 5116.1, Intra-district Open Enrollment, 
is available at the district office, 1219 Whispering Wind Drive, or on the district website. 
If you have questions regarding the process, please call the district office at 836-3388. 
 

 

 

 

 

 







PERSONAL FINANCE, PUBLIC SPEAKING & 
DEBATE CAMPS IN TRACY (for 1-10 graders)

More info : www.guruseducation.com 510 573 2497 (Tel)/ info@guruseducation.com (email)

Mon- Fri
JUNE 27 – JULY 1
JULY 11 – JULY 15
JULY 25 – JULY 29

1-10 graders

GURUS EDUCATION
PUBLIC SPEAKING & DEBATE CAMPS IN 

TRACY(for 1-8 graders)

Being able to communicate effectively and confidently has immeasurable benefits in students’ lives.
Is your Child Shy?

Or 
Do they enjoy the limelight?

Our Public Speaking and Debate camps are ideal for both

JUNE 26 – JUNE 30 (Mon – Fri)
Building Public Speaking Confidence Camp: 9am – 12pm 
(1-3 graders) BARCODE 10474 
Public Speaking and Debates Combo Level 1 Camp: 1pm – 4pm 
(4-8 graders) BARCODE 10479 

JULY 10 – JULY 14 (Mon – Fri)
Little Masters of Public Speaking Camp: 9am – 12pm
(1-3 graders) BARCODE 10476  
Public Speaking and Debates Combo Level 2 Camp: 1pm – 4pm 
(4-8 graders) BARCODE 10478 

Location: Tracy Transit Station 50 E 6th St, Tracy, CA 95376, USA 
Register Today: Online at www.tracyartsandrec.com

Or register in person at the Grand Theatre Center for the Arts located at
715 N Central Ave, Tracy, CA 95376

Contact us with any questions at 209-831-6202

What do you have 
planned for your kids 

this summer? 
ENROLL NOW!

www.guruseducation.com

http://www.guruseducation.com/
mailto:info@guruseducation.com
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tel:209-831-6202

